
Cleora  Cardinals 

         CLEORA PUBLIC SCHOOL 

         “WHERE LEARNING IS #1” 

Board of Education 

Billy Jarvis—President 

Rick Winfrey—Clerk 

Randy Martins—Vice President 

Nancy Newcomb—Treasurer 

Kenny Guthrie—Superintendent 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

The Oklahoma State Department of Education offers an online Parent Portal. The Oklahoma Parent Portal 

is designed to provide students and parents with online access to a student’s state assessment scores. 

This portal will assist a student and his or her parents/guardians with tracking assessment information 

throughout the student’s academic career. The portal currently provides historical scores back to the 

OSTP 2016-2017 assessments and up to the previous testing year of 2023-2023. 

We have listed directions below to get started in the program. If you have any questions, please feel free 

to give us a call. As always, thank you for maintaining interest in your child’s academics and for your  

support of our teachers and school. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kenny Guthrie 

Superintendent 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

The portal can be found here: 

https://okparentportal.emetric.net/login 

If you have not already set up an account, you will need your student’s 10-digit State ID (STN) number and date of 
birth. If you have last year’s OSTP results (see example below, the 10-digit State ID (STN) can be found on the front 
page of the report. It is labeled State ID and is located beneath your student’s name and local ID number. If you do 
not currently have access to your student’s 10-digit State ID (STN), please contact our office 918-256-6401. 

 

https://okparentportal.emetric.net/login

